I* Public Service Commission Commission de la fonction publique
of Canada du Canada

GCWCC
CCMTGC

October 17, 2009

SIJM Consulting
207 Bank Street, Suite 211
Ottawa, ON K2P 2N2

Sir / Madam:

Thank you for supporting the 2009 Public Service Commission Golf Tournament for the
Government of Canada Workplace Charitable Campaign (GCWCC) which took place on
September 17, 2009. Your support to this event has greatly contributed to its success.
We raised $3000.00!

As you know, the GCWCC is an important campaign organized each year in the federal
government to collect funds for the United Way, Healthpartners and other charitable

organizations registered in Canada. The GCWCC plays a crucial role in contributing to

the well-being of thousands of people in our community.

Thank you once again for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Gerry m

Vice President

Staffing and Assessment Services Branch
Public Service Commission



